
Gentlemen, 
 
First off, we all want to send congratulations to the winners of the President’s 
Cup: 
 
A-flight winner was Ed Warman.  
B-flight winner was Marv Tjalma.  
C-flight winner was Tom McKenna.  
 
The tournament was a big success and I want to thank everyone who 
participated.  The next tournament is the Couples Club Championship on February 
9th, followed by the Men’s Club Championship starting on February 23. These 
tournaments are a lot of fun and we encourage all Men’s Club members to 
participate. On March 13th and 14th, we will have our Member Guest tournament, 
it is one of the best tournaments of the year and shouldn’t be missed. 
 
REMEMBER, Monday, February 10th is our General Membership meeting - 4pm at 
Santa Rosa Club. Please attend this meeting, there is much to talk about - new 
handicap system, etc.  If anyone is unsure of what has changed with the new 
handicap system you will find a wealth of information on the Men’s Club website 
Tournament Information page. 
 
On Monday the 17th we will have a 9am shotgun start instead of our normal 8am 
start.  This is due to a NCAA tournament here at Trilogy that week.   
 
HOLE-IN-ONE:   If anyone is fortunate enough to get a hole-in-one, please let Nick 
Smyth know so he can get it on the website.   All he needs is some basic 
information like date, what hole and what club was used. 
   
Finally, a huge thanks goes out to Berry McGregor who, almost singlehandedly, is 
responsible for getting the leak detected and fixed so the bathrooms after hole 
number 9 are open and operational.  We all have a certain amount of “skin” in 
this place and there are some things we have no control over. Let’s just do our 
best with the things we DO have control over. 
 
QUOTE OF THE MONTH FROM BEN HOGAN: “This is a game of misses.  The guy 
who misses the best is going to win.” 
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